
 

 
 

August 4, 2023 
 
Wednesday, August 16th, join Navigators for a Healthy Louisiana and Tara LeBlanc, Louisiana 
Department of Health’s Medicaid Executive Director, for a webinar discussing the impacts of the 
Medicaid redetermination process and how returning to regular operations is moving forward. 
For more information. Please refer to the flyer below. 
 
Those interested in attending can register here. If you have questions or need additional 
information, please email taffy.morrison@swlahec.com or call 985-960-0098. 
 

 

Navigators for a Health Louisiana Webinar: 

Medicaid Unwind & Returning to Regular Operations 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8GDebYxvRpWZvE53fXfGEA#/registration
mailto:taffy.morrison@swlahec.com


 Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there 
are any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or 
calling the toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
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